
        
 

COUNCIL MEETINGS 
 
Wednesday 26 June 2.00pm  
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)

Dates are also listed on Council’s website at: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/meeting-
dates

To watch the ‘open’ part of the meeting live or 
when it suits you, visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live 
Please contact the Governance Team for 
questions about Council Meetings

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have the 
perfect position for you! Check out our  
current vacant positions here:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions

South Gippsland Shire Council News

 
STAY IN THE KNOW 

Would you like to receive updates on what is 
happening at South Gippsland Shire Council 
straight to your inbox? 

In The Know, is our eNewsletter that is sent 
fortnightly and gives you an overview of what is 
happening at Council and in the community. 

This can include employment and tender 
opportunities, engagement projects and more.

To subscribe to our community newsletter, please 
visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/subscribe

TENDERS

Council is seeking submissions from qualified 
companies/applicants for the following:

RFT/412 – South Gippsland Shire Council 
Technology Refresh

Tenders close 2.00pm AEST on Saturday 13 July 
2024

RFT/216 – Teams Enterprise Voice Implementation

Tenders close 2.00pm AEST on Tuesday 23 July 
2024

Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
tenders

CONTACT US 
9 Smith Street, Leongatha 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

We want to hear from you!
South Gippsland Shire Council wants 
to hear your thoughts on the Draft 
Waste and Resource Recovery Plan. 

As our region continues to grow and 
evolve, the effective management of 
waste becomes increasingly critical in 
order to preserve our environment and 
quality of life. Therefore, it is important 
Council plans the provision of waste 
services not just for the present but 
also for the foreseeable future.

The Draft Waste and Resource 
Recovery Plan incorporates the 
Victorian Government’s policy reforms 
around waste and recycling, including 
the compulsory introduction of 
new standardised service provision 
including a weekly food and organics 
collection service (FOGO), fortnightly 

recycling collection, and the separate 
collection of glass for recycling.

There has been a growing recognition 
of the need to shift towards more 
sustainable practices when managing 
waste and this Draft Plan not only 
responds to environmental concerns but 
also to changing regulatory frameworks 
and community expectations.

Feedback on the Draft Waste and 
Recovery Plan is now open until Sunday 
7 July. 

To read the plan and provide your 
feedback, please visit: 

yoursay.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Running for Council could be your opportunity 
to contribute to the decisions that shape South 
Gippsland. 

Running for Council allows you to: 
• Advocate for issues you care about
• Represent you community’s interests 
• Infl uence policies and decisions

• Contribute to positive change

In the lead up to the 2024 elections, information 
sessions will be taking place to equip you with 
the tools you need to run for Council.

For more information and to register for a 
session, please visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/election

Local Council Elections 

Candidate Information 
Sessions


